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Mrs A F McGladrigan

I read you recent consultation document and crossed referenced my previous response. Your consultation
document does not, in any way, address the points that I have raised and continues to fall short of any plans that
I consider to be for the better of Grappenhall or the surrounding areas. You appear the remain committed to
ruining South Warrington and making it into an over populated area with a lack of appropriate services. You are
not listening to the community who you supposedly represent. I therefore object to these plans and say NO.

Fiona and Paul McGladrigan

Sent from my iPhone




